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As one of the grantees of the Bill&Melinda Gates Foundation I took part in the NextLibrary 2011 conference in Aarhus, Denmark between 19th and 21st June, 2011. I applied for the conference because I would have liked to know the way libraries work in other countries, what problems they have, how they solve them – and I really wanted to meet people from all over the world. (
During the conference and the study tours around in Denmark I got to know a lot of services and informatic solutions that can be useful for me and the library I work. 
As I experienced, cooperation between libraries should be very important in some developments, mostly in the ones that have national and/or international effect(s) (e.g.: open source) but it happens very rarely – even in the developed countries…
There were topics in the networkshops that were absolutely new for me (e.g. augmented reality, smart phone applications), but now I see the opportunity to use them later. 
In total the themes of the conference showed me the direction to where we go when in Hungary we’ll have the opportunity/money, etc. to create and establish new services, applications. I liked very much that in the networkshops we had the chance to communicate and think and work together with colleagues from other countries.

I would have liked to take part in other networkshops because there were so many interesting topics but I could not be in more places in one time… Maybe next time. ( 
Thank you very much again for the opportunity that I could take part in the conference.

